POLICE

September 1, 2011

Gary Stephens
Chairman Grant Committee
San Diego County Law Enforcement Foundation
Post Office Box 81087
San Diego, CA 92138-1087

Mr. Stephens,

On behalf of the El Cajon Police Department, I would like to express my appreciation to you and the other San Diego County Law Enforcement Foundation Committee Members, Skip Murphy and Jack Leer, for approving our grant request. The acquisition of this body wire will aid covert investigations through enhanced safety of personnel as well as the memorialization of incriminating statements for state or federal prosecution. In these difficult economic times, grants such as yours allow law enforcement agencies the opportunity to obtain state of the art equipment, which otherwise would not be accessible.

Best Regards,

Pat Sprecco Chief of Police